NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that on the 1st day of July, 2014 at 6:00 p.m., a public
hearing will be held by the Town Council of Fairland, Indiana in the Town Hall at 105 S.
Walnut St., Fairland, Indiana 46126, on the proposed annexation by the Town of
Fairland, Indiana of certain real estate into the incoporated limits of the Town.

Pursuant to the Americans With Disabilities Act, any individual interested in
attending the hearing on the above-described annexation should contact the Clerk-
Treasurer of Fairland, Indiana at P.O. Box 150, Fairland Indiana, 46126, by email at
‘Comrtactus@iaiviandsin.crgr or by telephone at (3 17) 427-0090 and advise what,

“if any, accommoadation 1s needed to enable an interested person to attend this meeting.

Generally, the proposed property is located on the north, south, east and west sides
of the current incorporated limits of Fairland, Indiana and more specifically described

below.

A copy of the proposal is on file with the Clerk-Treasurer of the Fairland, Indiana
at 105 S. Walnut St., Fairland, Indiana. Written objections or suggestions to the proposal
that are filed with the Clerk-Treasurer before the hearing will be considered and read
aloud at the hearing. Interested persons desiring to present their views upon the
proposai, cither in writing or verbally, will be given the opportunity to be heard at the
above-mentioned time and place. Said hearing may be continued from time to time as
may be necessary.

Dated at Fairland, Indiana thislst day of May, 2014.

Christine Brinson
Clerk-Treasurer
105 S. Walnut St.
Fairland, IN 46126



